
John Lloyd Dean Donates $5K to Shriners Club
John Lloyd Dean has always been a strong devotee of
the Shriners Club.

HOUSTON, TEXAS, UNITED STATES, June 13, 2018
/EINPresswire.com/ -- The Shriners Club has always
held a special place in John Lloyd Dean’s heart. So,
when he got a chance to donate to the organization,
he wanted to do all he could to show his support.

That’s why Dean rallied up the money and was able
to donate $5K to the Shriners Club. He is happy to
support an organization that is so constant and
steadfast across the globe.
About the Shriners Club
Founded in 1870, the Shriners Club is an organization
that does a lot of good in the world. Their main
headquarters is in Tampa, Florida. Although, the
fraternity has two-hundred temples (chapters)
worldwide. Plus, there are thousands of clubs
worldwide.

The Shriners Club is opened to all men of integrity.
The Masonic principles of brotherly love make up the
foundation of the organization.

These principals include tolerance of all mankind, a
duty to be charitable and to be religious. 
Yet, the Shriners Club is not associated with one religion. It only commands that their followers
have a belief higher than themselves.

Philanthropy of the Shiners Club

Charities throughout the world are helped by the Shriners Club. However, their main
philanthropic act revolves around the Shriners Hospitals for Children.

In 1922, in Shreveport, Louisiana, the first Shriners Hospital was created. Now, there are twenty-
two hospitals throughout the United States, Mexico, and Canada. However, they help children in
need all throughout the world.

The Guatemala volcano eruption was a prime example. The Shriners Hospital cared for the child
victims. 

The hospitals all operate as nonprofits. Therefore, they rely on donations to keep doing their
charitable works. Thanks to the Shriners and the communities surrounding the hospitals, they
are a thriving beacon of hope for children everywhere.
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In addition to helping children, many of the Shriners hospitals serve as teaching hospitals. They
work closely with acclaimed Universities to give students experience in pediatric care.

When it comes to pediatric orthopedic care, the Shriners hospitals are second to none. This
makes the hospitals highly sought after.

Throughout the United States, it’s mandatory for pediatric orthopedic specialists to rotate
through a Shriners hospital. Yet, due to the acclaim the hospitals have, many students wish to
stay to continue learning from the best.

In summation, John Lloyd Dean is pleased to be able to donate to such a worthwhile cause. 
Morally, charitably, and educationally, the Shriners Club is an admirable organization to support.
There is so much going on behind the scenes through this organization. Many people have no
idea what kind of good the Shriners Club does for the community. 

Yet, it’s people like John Lloyd Dean who continue to make it all possible. Doing good in the world
is comforting to Dean.

For more information about the Shriners Club, visit their website.
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